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    Honorable State Representatives, 

   On behalf of the Oregon Anglers Alliance I'm writing to ask that you please support 

HB 3086. This Bill will help provide a more equitable voice for Oregonians by 

providing opportunity for an improved and better balanced delegation of 

representation. This Bill will go far in helping to bring unity to our state and eliminate 

much of the divisiveness that has plagued our Fish and Wildlife Commission and its 

constituents. Please note that "collaboration in decision making" is one of the Oregon 

Anglers Alliance 4 Keys to successful Fisheries management. HB 3086 is about 

improving Oregon's collaborative decision making ability. Please support HB 3086 

    The Oregon Anglers Alliance is a 501c3 and maintains a membership of over 

65,000 strong. We represent commercial, recreational, Tribal fishers, and related 

businesses. Our Scope of Intent is to ensure an integrated fisheries management 

philosophy that encourages collaboration in decision-making while utilizing science 

and considering the socioeconomic and cultural needs of our community.  

   Leonard Krug 

   President, Oregon Anglers Alliance 

 


